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Notice of scheduled shipping date for shareholder benefits (QUO cards) 

 

 

We would like to express our thanks for your continued support and patronage. 

As a token of our appreciation for our shareholders’ continued support, we have announced a shareholder 

benefit program offering a “QUO card or Digital gift” (hereinafter referred to as “Selectable Digital Gift”) to 

shareholders who were listed or recorded in the shareholder register as of December 31, 2024, and who held 

300 shares or more of our stock. 

We are pleased to inform you that we will be sending QUO cards as a shareholder benefit to those 

shareholders who selected “QUO card *to be shipped at a later date” under the Selectable Digital Gift by the 

redemption deadline of May 31, 2025. 

Please see below for further details. 

 

(1) Scheduled Shipping Date: Wednesday, June 25, 2025 

(2) Benefit Details: QUO card worth 15,000 yen (Breakdown: 10,000 yen + 5,000 yen) 

(3) Eligible Shareholders: Shareholders who were listed or recorded in the shareholder registry as of 

December 31, 2024, who held 300 shares or more of our stock, and who selected “QUO card *to 

be shipped at later date” under the Selected Digital Gift by the redemption deadline of May 31, 

2025. 

(4) How to Delivery: Sent by mail to the address registered in the shareholder registry. 

 

Please note that, due to the postal circumstances, it may take several days for the item to reach you.  

In some cases, a family member or cohabitant may receive the delivery on your behalf, so we kindly 

ask that you check accordingly. If you do not receive the item more than two weeks after the 

scheduled shipping date, we sincerely apologize for the inconvenience and ask that you contact us 

at the inquiries below. 

 

Inquiries: Shareholder Exclusive Hotline 0120-390-388 (Available from 9:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.) 

 

We would like to ask for your continued support in the future. 


